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Press release 

 

A delegation of the Gambling Regulatory Authority (GRA) and the Horse Racing Division 

(HRD) is participating at the 40th Asian Racing Conference, in Sapporo, Japan, from 27th August 

2024 to 1st September 2024. 

 

The GRA is represented by the Chairperson of the Gambling Regulatory Board, Mr. Om Kumar 

Dabidin, and the HRD by its Acting Head, Mr. Krishnakantsingh Auchoybur, and its Acting 

Chief Stipe, Mr. Riyaz Khan. 

 

During their absence, the functions of Acting Head and Acting Chief Stipe of the HRD will be 

assumed in Mauritius by Mr. Sanjeev Thakan and Mr. Telegu Subramaniyam Mahendher 

respectively. 

 

Monday, 26th August 2024 
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